
Rugby Prepcare Newsletter Winter 2022 

 

Baby Room 

The babies have been exploring 

lots of textures from ice play to 

tuff trays filled with coloured rice 

and many different sensory bags. 

They have also been getting 

involved in preparing for RSPB 

Big Garden Bird Watch, using 

their hands and feet to make a 

variety of birds to display.  

 

As we start a new term at Prepcare we would just like to say thank you for all the lovely Christmas gifts and cards 

that were sent into us. We hope you all had wonderful time during the Christmas holidays period. Now we are all 

back the nursery once again is a hive of activity! Covid may still be around, but we are working hard to keep the 

nursery as normal as possible, any updates or new information regarding covid polices and procedure will always 

be sent to you via EYlog. Please take the time to check the diary of events that was sent earlier in the month as 

there are lots of exciting events and activities coming up. 

 

 Tweenie Room 

The Tweenie room have been 

going on lots of train journeys, 

making trains with chairs, boxes 

and go- kart wheels. They have 

been letting their imagination 

run wild.  They have been 

looking at Patterns for Australia 

day using cotton buds to make 

aboriginal designs and making 

flags and thistles to celebrate 

Burns night. 

 

Pre-school  

The Pre-school room have been 

focusing on healthy eating and 

keeping fit. Pre-school looked at what 

are good choices of food and ones 

that are not so good, they looked at 

the impact of not looking after our 

teeth and what we can do to keep 

them clean. They have started to 

plant vegetables to put in the 

allotment when the time is ready. 

They also celebrated Burns night 

looking at poetry and words that 

rhyme.  

Look out for a letter form Miss Allison 

who will be using letters and sounds 

programme and taking the children 

on a listening walk. 

They have also been enjoying the 

outdoor area making fantastic den 

and painting on a large scale. 

 

A couple of reminders…. 

Please keep us updated if you need to change your details that we hold 

on file. 

Any changes to nursery attendance need to have 1 months’ notice. 

Please make sure your children have the correct clothing for the day 

ahead, plenty of changes of clothes and that all clothing is named. 

If your child has been given notification of their 2-year check, please let 

us know so that we can send you to your appointment with a report 

from us here. Please do give us notice so that we can get this ready for 

you. 

Remember if you are in receipt of the 30 hours funding you will need to 

validate your code every 3 months. 

Thank you to all our parents and carers for your ongoing support stay 

warm, stay healthy and stay safe, The team at Prepcare x 

 

 


